
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: 12-11-2017 

SUBJECT:      Consider Resolution No. 2017-050, approving the funding request for 
the Tarrant County 9-1-1 District FY2018 P25 Radio Interoperability 
Assistance Program allocation in the amount of $53,994. 

PRESENTER: Jimmy Perdue, Director of Public Safety 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
The Tarrant County 9-1-1 District (TC9-1-1) FY2018 P25 Radio Interoperability 
Assistance Program (P25 Radio) provides reimbursement for pre-determined allowable 
expenses that are reviewed annually by the TC9-1-1 Board of Managers.  Under the 
FY2018 P25 Radio Program, the Police Department will request reimbursement up to 
$53,994 for the purchase of portable radios from Motorola Solutions. 
 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
TC9-1-1 determines the amount of the total available funding under the P25 Radio 
Program, the annual funding request limits and disbursements, as well as the 
parameters for utilization of the funding.  The Police Department is eligible to request 
funding through the P25 Radio Program reimbursement process. TC9-1-1 has notified 
the city that our agency’s FY2018 P25 Radio Program allocation is $53,994.  
 
Allowable expenses are limited to P25 radio-related equipment, infrastructure, services 
and fees.  Under the FY2018 PSAP, the Police Department will submit to TC9-1-1 an 
application for funding up to $53,994 for the reimbursement of the purchase of portable 
radios from Motorola Solutions. Once the purchase has been completed and paid by the 
City to Motorola, the Police Department will submit a reimbursement request to TC9-1-
1. The deadline to submit the reimbursement request is August 31, 2018. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 

Approve Resolution No. 2017-050. 

 


